
  
 

 
 

Spring Valley Hounds February 2019 Newsletter 

Upcoming Events 
February 17 – Annual Mid-
Winter Potluck Gathering – 
157 Long Bridge Road 
Allamuchy, NJ @ George 
Heath’s RSVP: Dave 
schrod04@hotmail.com 
201-688-6094 
 

March 23 – Annual Hunt Ball 
 

May 11 – NJ Interstate Puppy  
Show (Hosted by Essex Hunt) 
 

SVH will be roading 
Wednesdays and Sundays. 
Call the hunt hotline for 
location and time.  
 

 

 

Hunt Hotline (973) 300-7742               springvalleyhounds@hotmail.com 

Past Events 
January 1 – New Year’s Day 
Hunt  
 

 

Thank you to this month’s 
featured sponsors!
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Featured Hound 
  

 

Si 
Si came to us in time for the 
2016 puppy show! He has 
since grown up to be a 
wonderful addition to the 
pack.  
Si is still looking for a sponsor! Keep in mind 

 Our Annual Hunt Ball is 
coming up! The invitations are 
out and its time to start 
gearing up for a night of 
friends and fun! Start thinking 
about items for the silent 
auction, what you are going to 
wear! 



 
  

SVH 2019 Silent Auction Donations 
 
 During the Hunt Ball we will be holding a Silent Auction, where we will auction off baskets of 

prizes including goods, gift cards and services. 
 

Raising funds through this will directly benefit our hounds. 
We need help getting the donations to make this a successful and fun event! 

 

Here are some ways you can help us with the auction: 
 

Individuals or groups of friends / neighbors can donate a basket or consider donating 
 Services: hair/tanning salon, photography, home repair/handyman services, ect. 

 Tickets to anything: A game, show, museum, amusement park 

 You can also donate any NEW Items you currently have at home and you think we can use.  
(eg: candles, frames, paintings, games, books, tack, etc.) 

 If you frequently go to a business (eg: restaurant, hair, nails, etc) and are friendly with the owner 
please ask them if they would be interested in donating a gift card. 

 Cash: we will purchase additional gift cards, baskets, ect… with cash donations 
 

If you own a business and would like to enclose business cards / brochures with your donation we 
will display them at the aution and enclose them in the basket if appropriate. 

 

Please have any donations in by Friday, March 15th! 
 

We truly hope this auction is a fun, social event.  We look forward to seeing you there.   
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Questions – Call or Email us: 
 

springvalleyhounds@hotmail.com (908)509-1075 
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Horsing Around 
 

SVH 2019 Hunt Ball 

 

The 2019 Hunt Ball will be 
Saturday March 23rd, at the 

Chandelier at Flanders Valley. 
 

Formal Invitations have been 
mailed. 

 

If you haven’t received one by early 
next week and would like one 

please email us at 
SpringValleyHounds@Hotmail.com 

with your name and address 
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